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MONDAY, MARCH 13, 1995, CONTINUED 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
509624 FUTURE NOW INC, THE EQUIPMENT 3,660.00 
510143 RICOH CORPORATION SUPPLIES 459 .24 

| siizea STONE COMPUTER SUPPLY SUPPLIES 223.50 
511257 CELLULAR ONE SUPPLIES 165.62 
511485 MODERN BINDERY INC SUPPLIES 262.00 

DA-BOGUS CHECK PROGRAM 
509476 BOWDEN BUSINESS FORMS SUPPLIES 557.44 
511199 TAYLOE PAPER CO SUPPLIES 181.20 
511342 ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES SUPPLIES 302.14 
911343 U S POSTMASTER SUPPLIES 5,209.18 
911345 BUILDING OPERATIONS SUPPLIES 493.04 
51e72e2 DAC SUPPLIES 30,561.85 
(DETAILS QF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda. of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 3:48 

p.m. on Tuesday, March 7, 1995.) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 
MARCH 9, 1995 

The Board of County Commissioners. of Tulsa County met at 9:30 a.m. with the 

following members present: . John Selph, Chairman; Robert N. Dick, Lewis Harris. 

Members absent: none.. Others present: Bill Thompson, Stanley Glanz, Jerry 
Griffin, Linda Webber, Dwain Midget, Denise Graham, Richard Bales, Linda 

Johnston, John Benjamin, Manny Gamallo and Melody Bishop. 
i} hoe ; 

Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:33 a.m. and the following 
business was.-transacted: : Stk 

Chairman stated the purpose of the meeting is to have an open dis-cussion 

of programs which have been suggested by various parties from the community to 

be a part of the election which the Board has called for June 13, 1995.. The... 

Board has until April 13 to decide what questions to present to the voters -.and 

deliver its resolution to the Election Board which includes the specific 

lanquage of the ballot. At 10:00 a.m. on March 17, we will have a special 

manage-ment conference toa hear the jail consultant's report about the size, cost 

and site of a new jail..: The Jail Advisory Committee members are as follows: 

Sheriff Stanley Glanz, John Selph, David Moss, Judge David Winslow, Rodney Ray, 

Mayor Susan Savage and John Benjamin. 

Dick stated that at today's meeting, the Board must determine what the 

requests are, what they are going to cost, and what would be acceptable to the 

voters of Tulsa County. The Board will hear from four groups who are asking for 

County funding for their respective programs, which they say will ultimately 

HHease overcrowding at the jail. 

' Glanz presented information regarding the Sheriff's office budget and 
information on School Resource Officers (SRO). The total needed by the Sheriff's 
office for FY 95-9& is $15,840,334. This includes new salaries to fully fund 

i the D.A.R.E. program and Gangs units without outside grants, vehicles with a 

4-year turnover, and court-house security provided through private security 

l}bids. Lt. Tim Albin presented the following: the projected costs to implement 

the SRO program would be $3,417,4456/year; the SRO program mission statement is 

to provide safe and secure environments for staff and students at schools 

|jthrough pro-active programs; there are approx-imately 98,500 students enrolled 

in public schools in Tulsa County; the average cost for the SRO would be $34.69 

per student per year, or two cents per day per student; it costs $25 to 

incarcerate an inmate for one day. The SRO program would add 81 new positions 

to the Sheriff's staff. 


